
Hannah F. Stevenson

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Laurel Christian <LChristian@cityofsalem.net>

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 9:52 AM
Greg Locke; Matthew OIney
Kirsten Straus

RE: Contact Action Detail Assigned Staff for 21 107345 00 PA

Hi Greg,

Thank you for pushing another look at this. A Driveway Approach Permit is not required as the driveway is existing and there
will be no modifications. The storm information submitted with the BP will also be adequate for the site plan review. We will

keep you updated as we continue the review process.

Thank you,

-Laurel Christian | 503-588-6211

From: Greg Locke <greg@lockeengineers.com>

Sent; Wednesday, November 17, 20219:12 AM

To: Matthew OIney <MOIney@cityofsalem.net>

Cc: Laurel Christian <LChrlstian@cityofsalem.net>; Kirsten Straus <KStraus@cityofsalem.net>

Subject: RE: Contact Action Detail Assigned Staff for 21 107345 00 PA

Should have also asked about the request for Driveway Approach Permit. Is one required since we are using the existing
approach with no modification?

Greg Locke, P.E.
Grea@LockeEnQineers.com



From: Matthew Olney <MOInev@citvofsalem.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 20218:49 AM

To: Greg Locke <ereg(a)|ockeenRineers.com>

Cc: Laurel Christian <LChristian@citvofsalem.net>

Subject: RE; Contact Action Detail Assigned Staff for 21107345 00 PA

Hi Greg,

I'm not doing the Land Use review on this one, but I did see that full plans and calculations were uploaded under the BP and
they have been routed for review. I notified Laurel Christian {cc'd} who is doing the Land Use review that these were
submitted. That should alleviate that completeness comment pending any major design flaws discovered during the review.

Matt Olney

Program Manager

CityofSalem | Public Works Department

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 325, Salem OR 97301-3515

molnevOcitvofsalem.net

Office: 503-588-6211 ext. 7226
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From; noreplv@citvofsalem.net <noreplv@citvofsalem.net> On Behalf Of gree@lockeengineers.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 3:25 PM

To: Matthew Olney <MOInev@citvofsalem.net>

Subject: Contact Action Detail Assigned Staff for 21107345 00 PA

Your

Name

Your

Email

Your

Phone

Message

Greg Locke

greg@lockeengineers.com

5033648207x2

Regarding 21-1199S3-RP: The public works completeness review indicated there is no stormwater design. This
project is also submitted for building permit review under 21-118473 BP in which there should full civil plans and
calculations uploaded. If they were not, I can get them to you via Dropbox. I do not yet have access to upload to
the portal. Let me know what you need. Thanks, Greg
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